
  
I. DATE OF PRESS RELEASE:  January 21, 2014   
 
II. TYPE OF INCIDENT:  Robbery (211 PC – Robbery) 
      
III. FACTUAL INFORMATION: 
 
The Livermore Police Department is investigating a robbery that occurred at the 7-11 
convenience store located at 1339 N. Vasco Road on January 19, 2014.  At 
approximately 6:00 p.m., a male suspect entered the 7-11 store and selected items from 
the shelf.  Once there was no other people inside the 7-11, the suspect approached the 
counter.  While conversing with the store employee at the counter, the suspect walked 
around the counter, brandished a handgun and demanded money from the cash 
register. The store employee complied with the suspect’s request and gave the suspect 
the money from the cash register.  The suspect then fled out of the store and away from 
the 7-11.  The store employee was not injured during the burglary.  The total loss was 
approximately $150.00. 
 
The suspect was described as a Hispanic male, approximately 20-21 years old, 
approximately 5'10" and weighing 150 lbs.  The suspect was last seen wearing a blue 
baseball cap with no logo and a blue pattern hooded sweatshirt.  The suspect was in 
possession of a handgun during the robbery.   
 
LPD officers were able to obtain three images from the surveillance video system.  The 
three images are of the suspect entering the store. 
  
The Livermore Police Department is seeking the community’s assistance in locating and 
identifying the suspect in this case.  If anyone has information or recognizes the suspect 
from the surveillance still photo, they are encouraged to call the Livermore Police 
Department at (925) 294-7531. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 


